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♥️ PARENT OBSERVATION WEEK - November 7th-10th - Just a quick reminder that it is Parent Observation Week!
Teachers will individually come to the front door to let their classes' parents in for the last five minutes of class. Please
do not enter the studio until your child's class is called. Please plan to be in the mall, outside of the studio, ten
minutes before your dancer's class concludes. Each dancer may invite two observers to watch them. Parent
Observation Week is open to studio dancers 3 years old - high school! Our Mini, PC and Company dancers do not
participate in Parent Observation Week.

♥️ WINTER SHOWCASE COSTUMES - Costumes were emailed and posted on Friday! Find the list on the NEWS
page if you have not seen it yet.

♥️ THE DANCE FACTORY NIGHT AT ZOO LIGHTS - We encourage all Dance Factory families to join in on the fun at
the Topeka Zoo on Saturday, December 10th! Enjoy a performance from our Performance Company dancers at
5:30pm and then wander through the magical Zoo Lights! We would love to fill the evening with Dance Factory
families supporting our Topeka Zoo! Link to purchase tickets can be found HERE

We are also celebrating the evening with custom DF sweatshirts! They are a super fun design and come in three
different colors - you can order your shirts HERE [orders for these sweatshirts are due by November 13th]

♥️ NOVEMBER BIRTHDAYS - Dancers with a birthday in November: stop by the front desk for a birthday treat!

♥️ REMIND - If you are currently not receiving text message updates from us, please text '@DFSTUDIO2' TO '81010' -
we use this free text messaging system to keep you updated with reminders and communicate urgent messages.

♥️ REMINDER: STUDIO DANCERS ADDITIONAL NOVEMBER FEES

Studio Dancers: Spring Concert Costume fees are due on November 15th. These fees will be added to your account on
November 6th and will be auto-debited on November 15th. You have until November 15th to pay these fees by cash at
the front desk or by logging in to pay with a different card. We do not accept checks. As stated, costume fees are
non-refundable.

If you do not pay these fees, we will not be able to order your dancer's costume. We will not order costumes for
dancers that do not have a zero balance on their account.

♥️ NEWS PAGE - Our NEWS page will house all of our newsletters and important information for the year. Please be
sure to check it frequently.

🗓️ UPCOMING CALENDAR DATES🗓️

➔ NOVEMBER 7 - LATE FEES APPLY
➔ NOVEMBER 7-10 - PARENT OBSERVATION WEEK
➔ NOVEMBER 15 - JUNE CONCERT COSTUME FEES DUE
➔ NOVEMBER 20-27 - FALL BREAK
➔ DECEMBER 5 - FEES DUE
➔ DECEMBER 7 - LATE FEES APPLY
➔ DECEMBER 5-8 - PARENT OBSERVATION WEEK
➔ DECEMBER 15TH - LAST DAY OF REGULAR CLASSES FOR 2022
➔ DECEMBER 17 - WINTER SHOWCASE - WHITE CONCERT HALL - 2:00 PM
➔ JANUARY 7 - COMPANY CONCERT *corrected date from previous newsletter*
➔ JANUARY 9 - CLASSES RESUME
➔ JUNE 10 & 11 - JUNE CONCERT
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